
Dear AAPPS-DPP members 

 

Since nomination of plenary and invited speakers of AAPPS-DPP2020 is  

quite slow similar to last year, IOC and PC chairs agreed to change  

deadline to 31 March. 

I hope you will have enough time to nominate your colleagues. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

M. Kikuchi, AAPPS-DPP chair & CEO 


